
CARP Workshop Held in Albania 
Gani Rroshi - April 19-21, 2019 

About 70 young people participated in a three-day workshop organized by CARP of Albania from 
April 19 to 21. 

The workshop focused on students who are actively participating in our events and are joining the 
weekly CARP meetings in our centers. 

It was a nice retreat in which young people could listen to the CARP lectures together with others 
of the same age. 



  

  

 


